
Only 3 months left for the most important event for sheep veterinarians! 
 

 
Dear colleagues,  

 
The early bird registration deadline is the 31st of January, 2023. 

Don’t wait until the last minute! 
 
 

On our website, you can find other essential details: https://isvc2023.com/ 
  

 
You can take a look at the social program:  

https://isvc2023.com/index.php/social-program 
Sign up! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking forward to seeing all of you in beautiful Seville in March. 
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